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Almonds 
 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
The shipment report for September 2019 was released yesterday by the Almond Board with 196.2 
million lbs. The number is 27.4 million lbs or 16% higher than September 2019, making this month 
the second biggest September ever behind 2016. The domestic market was up 8.5% and exports 
were up 19.5%. Year-to-date total shipments are now up 6.5%. A high number was expected as 
shipments in August were restricted by the limited quantity available, but the number is higher 
than what most people in the market did expect… 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
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